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My name is Dan and I am a resident of Brownfield and I want to encourage outdoor 
cultivation of cannabis supported through the passage of LD1897. At this point in 
time, it doesn't take much intellectual fortitude to realize that any reduction of non 
renewable energy is paramount to the health of our atmosphere and organized life on 
this planet. The difference in energy consumption between plants grown under lights 
powered by a coal fired electrical grid versus plants grown under a star in the sky 
should not be over analyzed. The logic is intuitive and as simple as it sounds. Bill 
LD1897 encourages this simple, common sense, and can serve as an encouraging 
model.
Thank you


